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1. The Navy has informed the Subcommittee that the security certificates for FAPIIS and 
PPIRS are valid and current. 

Q. Why does the following security certificate warning appear when accessing the 
databases? 

 

2. Currently, work is being done to integrate all the past performance databases into one 
system instead of separate modules. 

Q. Why didn’t the Navy build them as one system in the first place? 

3. The government has been working on the Integrated Acquisition Environment for years 
now. 

Q. What has the Navy done so far to help achieve the goal of one system for all 
relevant acquisition information? 
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